
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 
ELECTRONIC CLAIMS PAYMENTS (ACH) DELAYED BY ONE 

BUSINESS DAY 
 

FEBRUARY 2, 2012 
 
 
Due to an unanticipated delay in processing time, ACH claims payments will be 

available one business day later than usual.  Paper check payments are not affected. 

We regret any inconvenience. 

 


